
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY ONE OF OUR IN-HOUSE TRAINING SESSIONS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS 

FOR OUR STAFF DURING WHAT WILL BE A VERY BUSY WEEK FOR ALL OF US.  

TODAY, I’M SHARING EXCERPTS FROM A VERY LONG SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTER. 

[NANCY] Dear WRVM. Where would any of us be in these crazy days without your ministry? There is so 

much to be grateful for. Not only do you provide excellent music, you also air ministries and teachings that 

are desperately needed in a world of lies and misleading ideas. I purchase anywhere from 5 to 10 books per 

year from shows that interview the author and take about their book. So many stations seem to only want to 

play music. I thank you for the teachings you air. 

I have a list of ideas that I’ve heard other listeners mention, and I’d like to address some of their comments. 

 Sandy Patty music. Yes, she was the rage in the 80s and 90s. I’m not ready for her piercing pitch before 

7:00a.m or after 7:00 p.m. Maybe designate a time when she is played. 

 The Christmas Music. I did notice that there was a considerable amount of new music this year. I’d stop 

and think, “Wow, haven’t heard that one before.” I’m not a fan of the nonstop music. PLEASE don’t ever 

take away the teachings.  

 Money Wise: Thank you for removing it completely from the evening hour block and only having it at 

noon! It is so nice not to listen to money issues in the evening when I want my mind and spirit to select 

down in the Lord. 

 Ken Bishop: It’s so fantastic to hear him on the air again! What a blessing. I feel the station has a nice 

balance of personality types. 

Overall, the best part about the station is the teaching/preaching and the variety of music you play (so many 

Christian stations only play music). Don’t change a thing! Your station has been a real blessing in my 

knowledge and walk with the Lord. Thank you and God BLESS!  

SHE GAVE ME LOTS OF GOOD FOOD FOR THOUGHT FOR WHICH I APPRECIATE VERY 

MUCH.  

WE ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU DURING ANY MONTH OF THE YEAR. IN FACT YOUR 

REGULAR PRAYERS AND GIFTS ARE WHAT KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


